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I am opposed to selling any Australian State Prisons to Private Companies. I work in a Public 
Hospital, rural area and I can assure you that any service that has been sold out to Private 
enterprise has proven to be the demise of the health service, eg, laundry and catering services. 
Private enterprise is all about making money, therefore there will be lost employment, down grade 
of services. We should also keep our Prison System in Government identity as opposed to 
private. This will ensure a fairness to Employess and Prisoners across the State. 


